
Important Itinerary Change Announcement 

Dear Travelers, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you of an important change to 

our upcoming group travel itinerary. 

Original Itinerary: 

• Date: January 15, 2024 

• Destination: Paris, France 

• Flight: Air France AF1234 

• Departure Time: 10:00 AM 

• Hotel: The Parisian Hotel 

Updated Itinerary: 

• Date: January 15, 2024 

• Destination: London, England 

• Flight: British Airways BA4567 

• Departure Time: 11:00 AM 

• Hotel: The London Grand Hotel 

We understand that changes can be challenging, and we appreciate your understanding and 

flexibility as we adapt to unforeseen circumstances. If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding this change, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


